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The service center has moved! Our new address is 112 Lancaster Place in the Syracuse
University area. The space is bright and we look forward to our next chapter. I would like to
thank everyone help us find a new location and with the move. As one of our members
often reminds us “this is a we program” and “many hands lighten the load” without your
time and effort this move would not have been possible.

Now that we have moved we will be focusing on seek people to fill service positions.
Currently the service center is only open 3-days per week - Monday, Tuesday, and Friday.
A few members who haven’t been active in service work at the AlS-level are interested in
volunteering. This desire to volunteer grew out of their experience with the move. We
never know what changes will come about when we do service work.

Yours in Service,
Kathi D



